
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Please see the below letter from RENAISANCE® about your child’s log in information.  

 

  

 
 

Home Connect TM 

 

Tuesday, 17 October, 2023 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian: 

Your child uses a software program called Renaissance at school. This program has a 

special feature called Home Connect, which your child and you can access outside of 

school from any computer with an Internet Connection. Home Connect allows you to 

view information about your child's progress. It also allows you to sign up to receive 

email notifications after your child completes an activity or assessment at school. 

 

You can log in to Home Connect from any computer with an Internet Connection and 

compatible browser. For a list of compatible browsers, type the following in any 

browser: https://docs.renaissance.com/R37776 

 

To log in to Home Connect Website: 

https://global-zone61.renaissance-go.com/studentprogress/homeconnect?t=6711730User 

 

Name: students surname and first initial (i.e. John Smith = smithj) 

Password: ABC 

 

If you have questions about Home Connect, please call your student's school. 

 

Thank you. 

 

https://docs.renaissance.com/R37776
https://global-zone61.renaissance-go.com/studentprogress/homeconnect?t=6711730User

